
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher Post – Alexander Hosea Primary School 

 

 

To all Parents and Carers of children at Alexander Hosea Primary School 

You will recall our announcement to you earlier in the New Year regarding Val Quest’s retirement from her 

post as Headteacher at our school. 

In the intervening weeks and months, our team of Governors, working closely in conjunction with our pupils 

and staff, have been undertaking a rigorous process to find the right person to carry on the exceptional work 

already being done on behalf of our children. 

We’re delighted to be able to announce that process has now successfully concluded, and our new Head 

Teacher with effect from the start of the next academic year (September 2017), will be Mrs Debra Williams, 

currently Head Teacher at Elm Park School in Winterbourne.  

We are looking forward to welcoming her to the school, but in the meantime would ask you to continue 

supporting Ms Quest and the team as they start to plan the transition period in anticipation of next year. 

Thanks and kind regards, 

 

Alexander Hosea Governors   
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